
Moffat Creek School Council is happy to offer students and staff 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                     
 

Friday, June 17, 2016 
Can you believe it?  This is the last special lunch of the 2015 – 2016 school year!  Your Moffat Creek 

lunch committee thanks you for your support this year in bringing our kids tasty, fun special lunches 

each month while raising a little cash for our school.   If you have any interest in helping with our 

lunch committee next school year, drop us a note at moffatcreekcouncil@gmail.com. 

June’s special lunch is pitas from the Pita Pit on Friday, June 17th.  Students can choose from a variety 

of 6” pitas for $5.00.  Kindly fill out the form below and return it to the school with payment by 8:30am 

on Friday, June 10th.  The order forms need to be sent to each child’s teacher, even if all money / 

payment is sent with only one sibling. As always, cash and exact change only. 

NOTE:  There is a Junior track and field event on June 17, and many students will be offsite 

competing.  Students participating in the area track meet may still order and we will have their pitas 

delivered to the track and field location that day by a parent volunteer. Yes, we’re just that nice.   

Have a great summer and we’ll see you in September! 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

  

CIRCLE TYPE OF PITA:        CIRCLE TOPPINGS:  CIRCLE CHEESE:   CIRCLE SAUCES: 

Chicken    Lettuce    Cheddar   Mayo  

Turkey    Tomatoes   Swiss    Ranch 

Ham    Cucumbers       Mustard 

Veggie    Green peppers       Tzatziki 

    Onions 

 

 

Name: _______________________________________________________________  

Teacher: ___________________________  Track participant?  NO___  YES ___ 

_____ # of 6” pitas x $5.00  

_____ # of juice boxes x .50                   TOTAL $ _______________ 


